

Stay in Touch



You can contact us in the following ways:

- ✓ You can email staff staff email addresses are on the school website
- ✓ You can phone the School Office on 01736 710618: Monday-Thursday 8am-4pm; Friday 8am-1pm
- ✓ You can phone the School Office and ask for a member of staff to call you back
- ✓ You can phone the School Office and ask for a more private appointment with a member of staff at the start/end of the day outside on the school site
- √ You can have a Teams/Zoom meeting with members of staff to discuss any queries, concerns, suggestions;
 your child's progress we can organise the invites for these meetings and they can be arranged at any
 time

We aim to ALWAYS be available to talk to you so please make sure that you contact us in any of these ways. Although we might meet in a different way in the current circumstances, we are still here to listen at any time. Please note that other external agencies that we work closely with are continuing to offer support - for example Family Workers; Speech and Language Therapy Team; Early Help Team - and referrals can still be made if you need additional support from outside of the school team.

